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ñLetter from the Directorò 

By Michelle La Voie 

Library Renovations Coming this Year! 

Beginning in April, the Library will begin the first phase of a multiyear interior renovation   

project. The Library expects to receive a 75 percent match in NYS Construction Aid, which 

was applied for through the Chautauqua-Cattaraugus Library System.  

To improve visibility and air quality throughout the facility, the Library will replace the 50 year 

old carpet and brighten up the walls with new paint. Structural changes will include enclosing 

the childrenôs play area to contain noise and increase safety, and a new combined childrenôs 

and adult information desk will be installed to better serve our patrons. Two new emergency 

exit windows will be added in the childrenôs area and a new emergency exit door will be placed 

in the back wall of the building to improve safety.  

Later phases of the project will likely include a new dedicated teen area and some  additional 

meeting room space to meet increased demand. We also plan to create a  separate technology 

ñmaker spaceò area dedicated to creative uses of technology that will be open to all ages.     

Finally, as libraries are increasingly places of activity and  discussion, a quiet, enclosed area for 

reading and study is planned for our adult patrons.  

We are excited to get started on these renovations, to give the Library a fresh new look and to 

provide services and spaces that better meet the diverse needs of our patrons.   

 Winter Reading Programs are February 3rd to March 3rd. 

Bundle Up With a Book 

Adult Winter Reading Program 

Pick up Bundle Up With a Book entry 

forms at the Information Desk beginning 

February 3rd.  Fill out a form for each 

book you read and use them to enter for a 

chance to win one of 3 grand prize raffles. 

Each person who participates in the Winter 

Reading Program will receive a prize.  

Teen Winter Reading Program 

Pick up an entry form at the            

Information Desk starting February 

3rd. For each book you read, fill out 

the form and drop it off at the      

library.  Enter for a chance to win an 

iTunes or Google Play gift card. 

Childrenõs Winter Reading  

Pick up your winter reading    

program handouts at the         

Childrenôs Information Desk. 

This program is for independent 

readers and those that are read to. 

Check-in once a week and get a 

small prize. There will be weekly 

raffles for larger prizes. 

mailto:info@oleanlibrary.org


ñMarianneôs Musingsò 

By Marianne McCarthy 

My heart belongs to Laura Ingalls Wilder. She was my favorite author when I was seven, and she is 

my favorite author now.  Of all the books I have read, no author has made such an impact on my life, 

be it reading or otherwise.  

The Little House series of which there are nine have been my ñdrugò of choice always. I have reread them count-

less times. I can recite much of them from memory, and these passages, these old friends, have comforted me many 

times. There is a joy in their familiarity, yet I always catch something new. 

2017 marks the 150th anniversary of the birth of Laura Ingalls Wilder in the Big Woods of Wisconsin. Born on 

February 7, 1867, to Charles and Caroline Ingalls, the second daughter in a family of four girls, Laura was the  

epitome of a tomboy. Her motherôs ideas of gentility often conflicted with those of Lauraôs, and Laura loved 

spending time with her beloved Pa. 

I love her books and reread them often, because they ground me, they remind me of simpler times in our countryôs 

history, and they make me feel good. I call them my most ñcomfort booksò of ñcomfort books.ò I read them       

because Laura is one of my very best friends, and I get lonely if I do not touch base with her.  

Happy Birthday, Laura Ingalls Wilder, my friend, my favorite author, and my heroine. My hope is that your series 
of books continue to inspire a love for reading in all who read them.  

Outreach|Musings  

Still need a 2017 calendar? The Friends of the Library of Olean, NY are selling 

2017 calendars that feature Carnegie Libraries of the region.  They are available 

at our check-out desk for $10. Thanks for supporting our Friends group!  

Tax forms have started arriving at the library. We now have 1040, 1040A, and 

1040EZ forms. As of now, we donôt have instruction booklets, and are unsure as to 

when they may arrive. If you need more forms, you can visit irs.gov/forms. We can 

print them out for you here at the library for .15 a page. 

Beginning Crochet ClassesðSponsored by the STRAWW Program 

Join us the third Tuesday of every month at 10 AM for beginning       

crochet classes. These are being offered through the Southern Tier     

Recovery Activities Without Walls program and will be held at the    

Olean Public Library. This program is free and open to all. Please call 

the library at 716-372-0200 to register. 



ñTech Talkò  By Carol Kowalik-Happy 

People normally think of social media security as something that parents should be concerned about for 

their children, but that is not true.  Social media security is something everyone should be concerned about, 

no matter what age.   

Last month I discussed strong passwords and password questions for your e-mail.  This applies to your so-

cial media profiles also.  But with social media it goes beyond passwords.  Many adults put a lot of personal details on 

social media, this makes it a gold mine for identity thieves.  Is your entire birthdate listed?  Are you friends with your 

mother who has her maiden name on her profile along with the relationship status identifying her as your mother?   

Check your privacy settings on your social media sites and make sure they are set that only friends/followers can see the 

things you post.  Double check that the people you are accepting requests from are really those people, it can be as easy 

as picking up the phone and calling the person to ask if they have a Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, whatever account.  

Donôt accept a friend request from someone you know you are already friends with until you verify it is truly them! This 

is a recent tactic some scammers have been using and I personally have had it happen to me on several occasions.   

Remember, it is ok to lie on your profile if you want to.  You donôt have to use the real place you live; you can say you 

live in Russia!  You also donôt need to answer all the questions that these social media sites ask.  But if you do want to 

do all those things, make sure you have your profile security set in a way that makes you comfortable (only friends, 

friends of friends, etc).  

If you do have a social media account, look for Olean Public Library and follow us!  We are on Facebook, Twitter, and 
Instagram.   

Meet the Staff|Tech  

 Favorite Quote 

"I did absolutely 

nothing and it was 

everything I thought 

it could be.ò 

- Peter, Office Space  

ñMeet the Staffò 

This month we would like to introduce you to Kari Hall. You may know Kari from the circula-
tion desk. She has worked at the library for 9 1/2 years. 

 

What do you do here at the library?  

I'm a page in the circulation department. This means I check in and put away materials, minor      
cataloging, take care of newspapers and magazines, work the circulation desk, and help people. I 
also record the local obituaries for the genealogy department. 

 
What do you like about working here?  

I love the books, of course. I also like helping people find items they need or want. As a person 
with anxiety, itôs good for me to work with the public because it forces me to be more social in a 
safe environment. 

 

What is the first book that you loved?  

I really loved ñIn a Dark, Dark, Room and other Scary Stories.ò It is a bunch of scary stories for 
kids. There was this one story, Green Ribbon, that is about this girl who has a green ribbon tied 
around her neck. This boy asks her why she wears it everyday and she says that she cannot tell 
him. When they grow up the two get married and he again wants to know about the ribbon. She 
again says she cannot tell him, that it isnôt time. On her death bed, she calls to her husband and 
says he can take off the ribbon to see why she always wore it. When he unties it, her head falls 
off. I was about six when I first read this book.  

 

What is life like outside the library? 

 Like many people, I have a chronic illness, so I'm forced to spend a lot of time resting. Luckily, 
I can read or craft in the company of my parakeet, Violet, during these times. I enjoy taking trips 
to visit museums, small businesses, national parks, bookstores, and other libraries. The last    
museum trip I took was to Seneca Falls, NY, to visit the National Women's History Museum.  

Kari Hall 



Clubs for Youth and Teens 

Clubs for Youth Ages 6-12 

Thursdays after school 

MineCrafters 

Feb. 2nd at 3:45 PM 

Participate in Quick Build Challenges 

for a chance to win a prize. Children 

are encouraged to bring their own     

device if they have one. Limited iPads 

and laptops available. 

LEGO Builders 

Feb. 9th  at 3:45 PM 

Join us as we build LEGO       

creations. You can build with a 

friend or on your own.  

No sign-ups required. 

S.T.E.A.M. Club 

Feb. 16th  at 3:45 PM 

This club focuses on science,   

technology, engineering, art and 

math. Work on group projects or on 

your own.  

Pokemon Club 

Feb. 23rd  at 3:45 PM 

Hang out and discuss all things 

Pokemon! You can bring your 

cards and games with you. Win 

door prizes. 

Clubs for Teens Ages 13-18 

Mondays After School 

Teen Coffeehouse 

Come hang out with friends, play board games, video 

games, chat, and enjoy refreshments. Ages 12 and up. 

Monday February 6th at 3:45 PM 

J-POP Club 

If you are a fan of Japanese Pop Cultureï this is the club 

for you. Have fun with music, snacks, art, and media.  

Monday February 13th at 3:45 PM 

Wednesdays After School 

Rainbow Alliance 

The Rainbow Alliance is a safe place for lesbian, gay, 

bisexual, transgender, queer/questioning, and straight 

allies. We will chat about LGBTQ history, pop      

culture, and problems LGBTQ youth face.  

Wednesday February 1st and 15th at 3:45 PM 

YouTube Club 

Make videos for the library YouTube Channel. 

Wednesday February 8th and 22nd at 3:45 PM 



 Events for Youth and Teens | Advisory Board  

Robot Extravaganza  

February 25th 1:30-3:30  Ages 9-14 

Join us as we play with and create robots. Experiment with LEGO      

Mindstorms, cubelets, and create your very own robots to take home with 

you. Registration is required. Sign-ups start February 13th. You can       

register online, in person, or by calling (716) 372-0200.  

Anti-Valentineôs Day Event 

Tuesday, February 14th at 3:45 PM, Ages 12-16 

Not a fan of mushy romance, frilly pink hearts, or love songs? Join us 

on February 14th for an anti-Valentineôs Day event. We will make 

black duct tape roses, anti-Valentineôs Day cards, and feast on hearts 

(technically heart shaped cookies).  

No registration is required.  

No pink allowed! 

Kid and Teen Advisory Board 

The Olean Public Library is looking for kids and teens that would be interested in joining our Kid Advisory Board 

(KAB) or Teen Advisory Board (TAB).  At our advisory board meetings, we discuss books that you think we 

should add to our collection, events, and clubs. Is there something you wish we did at the library? Stop in and let us 

know. This is the change to make the library YOUR library. 

Teen Advisory Board MeetingðFebruary 7th at 3:45 PM 

Kid Advisory Board MeetingðFebruary 21st at 3:45 PM 

Teens in grades 7-12, get a Teen Volunteer application at the Circulation Desk or online. 

You can assist us with shelving YA books and Graphic Novels, read reviews and         

suggests books for purchase, and other duties as assigned.  



Adult Programs|Events  

Get Creative 

Crafternoon Tuesday February 14th at 12:30 PM 

Let your creative juices flow as we decorate vases and create flower arrangements.  

Space is limited so register today. 

Coloring and Coffee Tuesday February 28th at 12:30 PM 

Join the coloring craze that is sweeping the nation. No registration needed. 

Crochet, Knitting, and Crafting Group Thursday February 2nd at 6:30 PM 

New members always welcome. Bring your knit and crochet projects.  

Brown Bag Book Club 

Tuesday February 21st  12:30 PM 

You bring your lunch, we'll supply the beverages and dessert. Enjoy a rousing 

discussion of a different book each month.  This month we are reading ñOrhan's 

Inheritanceò by Aline Ohanesian . 

Friend Speed Dating 

February 9th, 6:00-8:00 PM 

Do you need a Chandler or Phoebe in your 

life? Register for Friend Speed Dating and 

get a chance to meet new people in the   

Olean Area. This event is for individuals in 

their 20's and 30's. Refreshments will be 

provided. If you don't meet anyone who is 

friend material, you can always take a book 

home with you. Register by February 6th.  
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